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BASLOW & BUBNELL YOUTH VOICE 
 

NOTES 
 

FOR THE MEETING BEING HELD ON 21ST FEBRUARY 2017 AT 7PM IN 
BASLOW METHODIST CHAPEL 

 
1. Attendees: 

 Emily Keen  
 Malcolm Roper 
 Helen Watts  
 Alan Edwards 
 Claire De La Haye 

 Joanne Keen 
 David Dalrymple-Smith  
 John Watts 
 Richard Clark  
 Jeremy De La Haye 

 Jane Buckham 
 Becky Lyne 
 Christopher Brown 
 Susan Hobson 
 Sarah Porter 

 
 

2. Introduction – Cllr Chris Brown welcomed everyone to the meeting and thanked everyone for attending.  He 
asked everyone to introduce themselves. 
 

3. What is the Parish Council? 
Cllr Brown explained the role of the Parish Council as the representative for the Parish.  The Council is 
consulted about planning applications and maintains the village footpaths, burial ground and recreation 
spaces.   

 

4. Questions: 
 
What can the Sports Field do to encourage young people to the ground? 
Emily goes to junior tennis and enjoys that.  She hasn’t really got any other suggestions for the area. 
One suggestion was to look at other sports such as hockey. 
 
Would the village young be interested in participating in the great Spring Clean?   
Cllr Susan Hobson can help set this up. 
 
Would you like to go to the Houses of Parliament? 
Patrick McLaughlin MP can organise a tour of the Houses of Parliament. 
 
What do you think of the cars in the village? 
They block driveways.  The Parish Council has supported getting new double yellow lines. 
 
What do you know about the Woodland? 
Know it has been delayed a lot.  Think they will use the woodland more than the play area on the Sports 
Field. 
 

5. Cllr Brown thanked everyone for attending and asked whether another meeting should be set up? 
There was a discussion about whether there should be another meeting in June when there isn’t the panto 
on.  It was agreed to set this up. 
It was suggested that the Councillors visit St Anne’s Primary School to talk about the Parish Council.  Cllr 
Buckham explained that she has been to Lady Manners during her work for the PPG working with Bakewell 
Surgery. 
It was agreed to have an agenda set by the Parish Council and the young people. 
 

 
DATE OF NEXT MEETING – June 2017 


